
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of January 25 to February 1 

 
Open Door Meetings 

1. Meeting with Georgian diaspora follow up 
2. Meeting with Metro Vancouver Staff to discuss Zero Waste (Attended: City Manager and General 

Manager of Engineering and Operations)  
3. Meeting regarding Open Water Research Centre 

Other Meetings 

1. Meeting with City Manager 
2. Mayor’s Council  
3. Metro Vancouver Board Meeting 

Phone Calls 
1. Phone Call with TransLink to discuss development 

 

Events 

1. Ribbon Cutter for Opening of Crunch Fitness Suter Brook 
2. Emperor’s Birthday Reception, Consulate General of Japan 
 

Media:  
1. CBC on John McEwan’s incorrect comments RE MOU consultations 
2. Tri City News on Population Estimates  
3. CKNW on Moody Centre TOD  

 

Correspondence (In) 

1. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD x2 
2. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
3. Email from resident regarding Cross Walk 
4. Email from resident regarding Solidarity of Wet’suwet’en 
5. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
6. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
7. Email from City Manager regarding input to developers past Public Hearing 
8. Email from resident regarding Ioco Lands Public Hearing 
9. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
10. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
11. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD  
12. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
13. Email from resident regard Error in January 24th Letter 
14. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
15. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD  
16. Email from resident TOD Moody Centre 
17. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD x2 
18. Email from resident regarding Special Council Meeting 
19. Email from development consultant regarding lots 17-20 
20. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
21. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident  
22. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
23. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
24. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident  
25. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
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26. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
27. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
28. Email from resident regarding Moody Centre TOD 
29. Email from resident regarding Official Community Plan Document  x 2 
30. Email from resident regarding Crosswalk 
31. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Crosswalk 
32. Email from resident regarding Ride Hailing 
33. Email from resident regarding Needles in Port Moody 
34. Email from resident regarding Right of Way 
35. Email from resident regarding International students at Moody Middle x4 
36. Email from EA regarding SD43 Meeting x2 
37. Email from EA regarding Diaspora of Georgia 
38. Email from ILWU regarding Port Tax Cap 
39. Email from Kerri Palmer Isaak, Chair of SD43 regarding International Students at Moody Middle x4 
40. Email from resident regarding Community Garden for Land Use 
41. Email from resident regarding Public Hearing 
42. Email from City Manager regarding legal x2 
43. Email from UDI with invitation to February Luncheon 
44. Email from resident regarding Wet'suwet'en & CGL 
45. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident  
46. Email from EA regarding 2020 Summer Grant Letter 
47. Email from EA regarding follow up of Greeting for Falun Dafa 
48. Email from City Manager regarding rental project delays 
49. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
50. Email from resident regarding response to Mr. Boel for Official Community Plan Document 
51. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding Ioco Lands Public hearing agenda item 
52. Email from resident regarding Clarke and Elgin Crosswalk 
53. Email from resident regarding Deeply Disappointed x2  
54. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding dumped furniture on Ioco Lands 
55. Email from IS Manager regarding dumped furniture on Ioco Lands (email picture size) 
56. Email from resident regarding Bert Flinn ROW And Ioco Lands 
57. Email from resident regarding Public Hearing 
58. Email from resident regarding Excluding Public for Moody Centre TOD workshop 
59. Email from City Manager regarding agenda item for Ioco Lands Public hearing x2 
60. Email from resident regarding ROW and Ioco Lands x2 
61. Email from resident regarding invitation to Capstone Presentations  
62. Email from resident regarding Removal of Ioco ROW  
63. Email from EA with contacts request for Coronavirus  
64. Email from resident regarding Bert Flinn Park ROW 
65. Email invitation to School District STEM Announcement 
66. Email regarding invite to Small Business Event 
67. Email from resident regarding Motion on Ioco Lands 
68. Email from EA regarding follow up of meeting request with Gilic  
69. Email from EA regarding invite to Small Business Event 
70. Email from EA regarding FCM Flight selection 
71. Email from resident regarding Public Hearing Tonight 
72. Email from resident regarding Bert Flinn right of way 
73. Email to Committee member regarding Parks and Recreation Subcommittee Report  
74. Email from City Manager regarding Media responses 
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75. Email from resident regarding Parkland Acquisition Strategy Working Group Report 
76. Email from MLA Glumac regarding E-Mobility Devices and Pilot Project 
77. Email from resident regarding ride share services 
78. Email from resident regarding request for light shading 
79. Email from resident regarding OCP ROW 
80. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Update 
81. Email from Real Estate Agent regarding Bonus Density Payment x2 
82. Email from resident regarding Cllr. Madsen x2 
83. Email from resident regarding Population Estimates 

84. Email from representative from representative from Friends of Open Water Research regarding meeting 
Open Water Research Centre 

85. Email from City Manager regarding Population Estimate 
86. Email from resident regarding Developing Seaview Drive 
87. Email from resident regarding 400 Ioco Tree Removal x2 
88. Email from Tri City News Reporter regarding Bert Flinn Park Article 
89. Email from MP Ron McKinnon regarding Coronavirus 
90. Email from City Manager regarding listing Port Moody’s consultations with Anmore 
91. Email from City Manager regarding 400 Ioco Tree Removal 
92. Email from resident regarding External Consultations with Anmore 
93. Email from City Manager with information regarding consultations with Anmore x6 
94. Email from Deputy Corporate Officer with copy of letter sent to Anmore regarding Public Hearing 
95. Email from resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
96. Email from resident regarding Coronation Park 
97. Email from resident regarding Coronation Park  
98. Email from resident regarding market rental housing  
99. Email from representative from Friends of Open Water Research regarding Meeting 

100. Email from resident regarding Ioco Lands and David Avenue 
101. Email from MP Nelly Shin regarding Coronavirus 
102. Email from resident regarding Double Utility Bill for Secondary Suites 
103. Email from resident regarding Official Community Plan Review 
104. Email from City Manager regarding Affordable Housing on St. Johns (Metro Vancouver) 
105. Email from City Manager responding to question about form  
106. Email from City Manager responding to Twin Sails Food Truck 
107. Email from resident regarding Clarke and Elgin Street 

 

Correspondence (Out) 
 

1. Email to City Manager regarding Mayor Letter to Westport  
2. Email to resident regarding Moody entre TOD Area 
3. Email to CBC Reporter regarding Saturday meeting Follow up 
4. Email to Tri City News Reporter regarding Saturday Meeting Follow Up 
5. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident  
6. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
7. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
8. Email to business owners regarding Clarke Street Incident 
9. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
10. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
11. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
12. Email to resident Clarke Street Incident 
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13. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
14. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident  
15. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
16. Email to resident Clarke Street incident  
17. Email to resident Clarke Street Incident 
18. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
19. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident  
20. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
21. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
22. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
23. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
24. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
25. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
26. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
27. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
28. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
29. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
30. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
31. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
32. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
33. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
34. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
35. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
36. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
37. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
38. Email to resident regarding Clarke Street Incident 
39. Email to EA regarding Q1 meeting with Cllr. Lubik 
40. Email to EA regarding Port Tax Cap letter 
41. Email to EA regarding SD43 Meeting x2 
42. Email to EA regarding Diaspora of Georgia 
43. Email to resident regarding International Students at Moody Middle 
44. Email to resident regarding needles in Port Moody 
45. Email to Robyn Crawford regarding media request 
46. Email to resident regarding Wet'suwet'en people 
47. Email to Kerri Palmer Isaak, SD43 Board Chair forwarding resident concern 
48. Email to EA regarding UDI Luncheon 
49. Email to City Manager regarding Workshop Motion  
50. Email to Cllr, Madsen regarding Ioco Lands Public Hearing agenda item 
51. Email to City Manager regarding Ioco Lands Public Hearing agenda item 
52. Email to EA request for contacts for the Coronavirus  
53. Email to EA regarding Small Business Event x2 
54. Email to committee member regarding Parks and Recreation Subcommittee report  
55. Email to Minister of Health Canada regarding Coronavirus 
56. Email to Minister Dix and Dr. Henry regarding Coronavirus 
57. Email to Clerk regarding E-Comm motion 
58. Email to society member regarding Ioco HCA – Building Construction 
59. Email to resident regarding Youth Sports Recognition 
60. Email to Real Estate Agent regarding Bonus Density Payment   
61. Email to EA regarding Greetings for Shen Yun 
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62. Email to EA regarding 2020 Summer Grant Letter 
63. Email to SHARE Event organizer  
64. Email to resident regarding developing Seaview drive 
65. Email to Tri City News Reporter regarding questions 
66. Email to representative from Friends of Open Water Research regarding Open Water Research Centre 
67. Email to City Manager regarding Rental Project Delay 
68. Email to City Manager regarding Population Estimates 
69. Email to resident regarding 400 Ioco Tree Removal 
70. Email to CBC Reporter regarding Bert Flinn Park ROW x2 
71. Email to resident regarding Crosswalk  
72. Email to MP Ron McKinnon regarding Coronavirus 
73. Email to MP Nelly Shin regarding Coronavirus 
74. Email to Tri City News Reporter regarding Bert Flinn x2 
75. Email to City Manager regarding External Consultations with Anmore 
76. Email to CBC Reporter regarding External Consultations with Anmore 
77. Email to City Manager regarding Media Response x5 
78. Email to Clerk regarding inquiry to release minutes from closed 
79. Email to Tri City News Reporter regarding article 
80. Email to representative from Friends of Open Water Research 

 


